
 

The Air Force Institute of Technology (AFIT), Graduate School of Engineering and 
Management, invites applications for a tenure-track faculty position in our Engineering 
Management master’s degree program.  The level of academic appointment will be 
commensurate with qualifications and experience.  

AFIT is located on Wright-Patterson Air Force Base (AFB).  In addition to hosting AFIT, the 
base is home to the Air Force Life-Cycle Management Center, Air Force Research Laboratory, 
and National Air & Space Intelligence Center.  According to the Carnegie Classification system, 
AFIT is considered a “Doctoral University – Moderate Research Activity.”  The school is 
regionally accredited by The Higher Learning Commission (HLC), and the Engineering 
Management program is accredited by the Engineering Accreditation Commission of ABET.  

AFIT is a member of the NSF ADVANCE LEADER Consortium (www.wright.edu/leader/), and 
candidates are expected to share AFIT’s commitment to this and other campus diversity 
initiatives.  Members of historically under-represented groups are particularly encouraged to 
apply.  AFIT is an Equal Opportunity, Affirmative Action Employer.  We welcome applications 
from all qualified and eligible candidates.

Applicants must possess an earned doctoral degree in engineering management or other closely 
related field.  Academic specialization or professional experience with managing the built 
environment is required; this includes asset/facility management, infrastructure management, or 
construction management. Professional experience in technical research or consulting activities 
in the broad fields of engineering management is required.  The ability to communicate clearly 
and expertly (in English) in both verbal and written forms concerning academic, administrative, 
and technical subject matters is required.  Desirable qualifications include a systems perspective 
and experience with teaching distance learning courses.  Applicants must be citizens of the 
United States; if selected, applicants must provide proof of citizenship at time of appointment.  
Applicants must also hold, or be able to obtain, and maintain a SECRET security clearance.

Applications must be received no later than 30 March 2018.  Please view job announcement 
number AFMC-10134313-000000-9X-JED at www.USAJobs.gov for additional information and 
application instructions.  The announcement can also be accessed directly by clicking on 
https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/490614500.  Note that on-line applications 
through USA Staffing will NOT be accepted.  Instead, nominations and applications for this 
position must be emailed as a single PDF attachment to AFITMSC.WORKFLOW@afit.edu.  
Questions about the position or the department should be directed to the Search Committee 
Chair, Dr Al Thal, at al.thal@afit.edu. 
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